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Newsletter #42, November 2019

Heritage Club web site:

heritageclub.ca/people helping people

President: Gary Fisher
101-3606 25 Ave
Vernon, B.C. VIT 1P3

cpheritageclub29@sha w.ca
New email address

250-545-6375

20 years of

CENTRAL YUKOOTOK HERITAGE CLUB g

1Vice President-Mike Bonnie
2nd Vice President- Gil
Summerell

Secretary-Wanda Fisher
Treasurer-Ed Ewanchuk

Kelowna- Fred Jarvis
250-878-5522

South Okanagan: Mike Bonnie
236-422-1061

Prince George-Corinne Printz
250-964-7479

Vernon-Fred Stoll
250-545-4273

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Newsletter Editor
Pamela Dyrda
250-308-2665 new
pubbajean@gmail.com

| trust that you had an enjoyable summer. For our part, we enjoyed some very special family
time as well as a couple of lovely B.C. getaways.

Now, the leaves have done their colour change and most are raked and into bags, so we
prepare to say goodbye to 2019 and the 30™ year of the Heritage Club. We can now look
forward to our next milestone.

| hope you have a happy holiday season and wish you a healthy new year.

Regards,

Gany Ficher
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COUNCIL NEWS:

VERNON:

On October 29th at Boston Pizza 21 members met for lunch and enjoyed a very social time together.
The in-house draw was won by Angelee Skywork. Another luncheon was held on November 20th at
Squires Four Pub with 22 members and one guest in attendance. The in-house draw was won by
Barb Mathers.

Gary Fisher laid a wreath in Canada Post Heritage Club's name at the Remembrance Day ceremony
in Vernon.

Submitted by Wanda Fisher

SOUTH OKANAGAN:
Tuesday October 22nd fourteen HC members including our Chapter President and our Chapter
Secretary Wanda and Gary Fisher met at The Barking Parrot in the Lakeside Hotel in Penticton for
our final South Okanagan lunch for2019

We discussed our luncheon schedule for 2020 once again we will have three lunches in South
Okanagan in 2020 spring, summer and fall. Two lunches in Penticton and one in Osooyos, dates and
locations will be determined and forwarded in a later update. We are looking at April, the end of June,
and mid October.
South Okanagan Secretary/Treasurer Eleanor Larson reported that we had $257.00 in our funds. She
was emphatic that she has toted this around long enough and suggested a donation to a chosen
charity should be made. After a brief discussion, it was decided that a $250.00 donation be made to
South Okanagan Women In Need Society to provide food and groceries to mothers and children in
Penticton and area. .A cheque for the above mentioned $250 was delivered to SOWINS October
29th.
A in-house draw was held with two winners, Eleanor Larson and Frank Wernick each receiving
$10.00 AND $17.00 going to build up our fund for our next charitable donation. We're hoping to see
many more of us at the 2020 lunches.

Submitted by Mike Bonnie

KELOWNA:

Hello all you Heritage Club people in the Kelowna Area.

We've had no luncheons except the April one this year but we do have a Christmas luncheon
planned with a full turkey dinner/lunch for our group. It will be held on December 10, 2019 at
1:00 PM at the Royal Canadian Legion 1380 Bertam St. The cost is $22.00 per person. There
will be bar open for beer, wine and other drinks if you so choose. We have to pay for the
numbers we tell them will be there, so tickets have to be purchased in advance. You can also
invite friends to come along and join us, the more the merrier. Tickets will be available soon
and we will be arranging for phone calls to people to get as many as we can to come out.

You can email me at bump.50@hotmail.com or phone 250-878-5522 for tickets
or call Angelee Skywork at 250-868-2656 or try her email at askywork@gmail.com but
probably better to phone her as her computer sometimes does not work.
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Tickets must be purchased by December 1, 2019. Looking forward to getting together to celebrate some
holiday cheer. We are extending the invitation to the groups in the South and North Okanagan to join us.
Submitted by Fred Jarvis

KAMLOOPS:

We held a luncheon on November 13 at
On the Rocks Pub. Seventeen members
and one guest we present. The in-house
draw was won by Sherry Scherk. This was
the last luncheon until the spring. Have a
good winter everyone.

Submitted by Wanda Fisher

CHAPTER NEWS:

our 30" Anniversary Party took place on September 16th and 17th at the Days Inn in Penticton. The small
group of thirty-four members and one guest had a very enjoyable time. The cakes and goodies that were
presented at the Meet & Greet were simply outstanding. An in-house draw was won by Angelee Skywork and
Jeanne Pettit. On the morning of the 17" we held a general meeting. The minutes are located further on in
this newsletter. Later in the morning, Pam Dydra entertained some of the ladies with a card game. A delicious
hot and cold buffet was served followed by a special cake and door prizes. Another in-house draw was won by
Pam Dyrda and Faye Livingston.

It is now time to register your name for the SANTA LETTER WRITING PROGRAM. If you are interested In this
very worthwhile and rewarding program please let us know by phone or e-mail and we will connect you with
the group in your area. Be sure to record your hours and number of letters on your Volunteer Sheet.

If you are heading south for the winter, you can prepay your Membership Dues for 2020 by cheque or e-
transfer. You will receive a newsletter in January automatically but if you wish to receive the other three
newsletters, your dues will have to be paid.
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The Heritage Club Scholarship Program was a great success in 2019 with a number of strong candidates for our
three awards. The winners have shown a high academic standard, and widely varied interests. A constant
theme runs through all of their activities; a strong work ethic and a sincere desire to be of service to their
peers and their communities. These young people are a credit to their families and are to be congratulated
for their achievements. We are delighted to be able to assist them on their way forward. The winners were:
Rebecca Sallehi, the granddaughter of PineRidge Chapter executive member Bernard Snyder.
Evan Sarkozi, the grandchild of Van-Fraser Chapter member Thomas Pike
Madison Poitras, the grandchild of Heartland Chapter member Vernon Macready.
Submitted by Eldred Holmes, National -
Coordinator

CANADA POST
We would like to remind you that when COMMUNITY FOUNDATION
purchasing stamps, to please buy the Canada S e
Post Community Foundation stamps. The 2019 —
grant recipients in our Chapter’s area were:
Canadian Mental Health Association, Kelowna;
Hope for the Nations, Kelowna; Chris Rose
Therapy Centre for Autism Society, Kamloops;
Windermere Valley Youth Centre Society,
Invermere; Roberts Creek Community
Association, Roberts Creek; Starbelly Jam Society,
Crawford Bay; DZE L K'ANT Friendship Society,
Smithers; Dome Creek Community Association,

Dome Creek. 2

First day of issue
special envelope
ity

It is now time to return your VOLUNTEER
SHEETS. The information from these sheets in
extremely important to the Canada Post
Corporation. They want to learn how our
members are “helping people” and making lives
better in our communities. You can return the
sheets to Gary Fisher at the address on the front
page of this newsletter or you can scan and e-

mail the sheet to cpheritageclub29@shaw.ca

childrer and youth, The
dollar charged for each booklet of 10 5

Design Lid., 1 the work of ¢
Roberts, with illustrations by the studic’s s

0. Thanks o the genzrosily o
wrs, more 1nan one milion dollars was raised — sweet memories. IU's u o us to el ke = that way.

Post's

Announcing!
Our 2020 General Meeting and
Banquet will be held on September 17th
and 18th, 2020.

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN OTHER CHAPTERS:

Congratulations to Bluewater Chapter in Ontario. In the summer, they held a golf tournament and had 128
golfers come out. They brought in loads of food for the food bank. Their members also raised $500 for
Special Olympics and $1,000 for Ronald McDonald House. As well, they have a team all set up and ready for
the Santa Letter Writing Program. Very good work for a Chapter with only 374 members.
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ANNOUNCEMENT! Our 2020 GENERAL MEETING AND BANQUET will be held on September 17 and 18
2020 in Vernon at the Prestige Vernon Lodge. The Lodge has undergone a multi-million dollar makeover in the
last two years and is looking stunning. There will be a dessert and coffee Meet & Greet on the 17", A
General Meeting will be held on the morning of the 18", Following that we will offer a drop-in social time
from 11:00 a.m. — 3:00 p.m. when you can come by and join in socializing or in a variety of card games. Our
banquet dinner will be held in the evening which will feature a buffet dinner prepared by the Lodge’s new
chef. There will be a raffle draw and door prizes following dinner. So mark your calendar now! No need to
say you don’t know what you are doing---you already know!!

Did you know that you can follow our chapter activities and stay in touch with other members on FACEBOOK.

Login and click on ‘explore groups’, or you can click on the ‘search’ box and look for Heritage Club Central
Yukootok.

BLAST FROM THE PAST:

HOW BOSWELL GOT ITS NAME

According to a report by D.V. West, published in
the Creston Review in May 1951, land in this area
was first pre-empted by Ken Wattie about 1893.
This property was later owned by D. McGregor and
the surrounding settlement was known as
McGregor’s Landing.

In 1906 Earl Grey, the Governor General of
Canada, bought this property from James
Johnstone. Making a fanciful comparison with the
well known Dr. Samuel Johnson and his biographer
James Boswell, Earl Grey called his place the Boswell
Ranch. The settlement was soon renamed Boswell.

BOSWELL POST OFFICE

The Post Office was established in 1907. Mrs. Emma Ginol was the Postmaster at the Boswell Ranch until
1910. The postal directory listed 19 names. Mrs. Ginol delivered the all the equipment in a wheel-barrow to
the new Postmaster Mrs. Mary Kennedy.

BLONDIE : '
1 USE MY FREE TIME TO HELP. WHAT OC YOU LIKE TO DO?, 1 COLLECT STAMPS!
I—(ME FORGET ABOUT WORK 7 =

g
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Mrs. Kennedy officiated for the next 36 years, at first in their home on the upper bench and
later in their home closer to the wharf. Her husband Andrew met the steamer to deliver the
outgoing and collect the incoming mail which arrived from Nelson. It came weekly at first,
then three times a week and in June 1914, a daily mail service was initiated. In appreciation
of their long years of service, residents gave a presentation purse of money when the
Kennedys retired.

Mrs. Elizabeth Johnstone was Postmaster from 1945 to 1947. By now, the Post Office was
a small cabin by the wharf. Tony Kunst was her assistant.

In 1947 Tony Kunst became Postmaster and held this position for the next 15 years. Sadie
Bell was his assistant.

By 1963 the Post Office was located in the Destiny Bay store and is still there today.
Today the Boswell Postal area includes General Delivery VOB 1A0; Kuskanook VOB 1A1,
Sanca VOB 1A2, Destiny Bay VOB 1A3 and Boswell VOB 1A4

DESTINY BAY

Destiny Bay on the eastern shore of Kootenay Lake has never had a Post Office with that
name, but does have its own postal code — VOB 1A3.

In 1929, Destiny Bay Tourist Court, a store and tennis court were being developed by Mr.
and Mrs. D.V. West. The West's had heard about Boswell from Mr. and Mrs. Charles Allen
and came in 1920 as summer visitors. They bought the Hepher-Beaumont property and
named it Destiny Bay Tourist Camp, with cabins and a store. While the CPR had the missing
rail link between Kootenay Landing and Procter under construction in 1929-1930, the Destiny
Bay store did quite a bit of business with workers on the rail line who rowed or paddled across
the lake for tobacco and other necessities. The West's sold to the Yagers in 1936. Next
came Davies and Stevenson in 1945, who paid the unbelievable price of $25,000!

Eventually the store on the lake side of the highway became a restaurant. In 1968 Mrs.
Charlotte Hewitt ran the Destiny Bay store as a grocery store and featured her homemade
bread. Charlotte sold the store in 1976 to Glen and Fran Kinder.

After going through various owners, the store is still in operation and still making bread.
The restaurant on the lower side of the highway also changed hands several times and is now
the beautiful Destiny Bay Resort, run most successfully by Ron and Lynn Mondor.




